NOTICE TO BIDDERS
Ocean County will receive bids 11:00 a.m. Tuesday, June 10, 2025 in the Administration Building, Toms River, NJ for Reconstruction and Resurfacing of Long Beach Boulevard (Bay Avenue), Borough of Beach Haven.  Plans and specs are available on the County's OpenGov Electronic Bid Portal (https://procurement.opengov.com/portal/oceancounty).  Bidders must comply with P.L. 1975, C. 127 and 10% Surety required.  Mark F. Jehnke, Ocean County Engineer. 
The work to be performed under this Contract consists of the milling and resurfacing of Long Beach Boulevard (Bay Avenue) in the Borough of Beach Haven.  Also included in this Contract is the replacement of drainage pipe and inlets; the reconstruction of concrete curb, concrete sidewalk, and ADA curb ramps; and the installation of detectable warning surfaces, curb pieces, bicycle safe grates, and traffic stripes and markings.  Seven (7) new traffic signals will also be constructed as part of this Contract and all of the existing signals will be removed.  This work includes upgrading the existing pedestrian facilities to current ADA standards and constructing new traffic signals to meet current MUTCD standards.  Estimated construction cost range:  $1,000,000.00 to $5,000,000.00
